
JUNE 2017 - ARTISTIC  DIRECTOR  REPORT 
 
 
Voices United: 
 
1. Currently, we are looking at July 27 dress and July 28 concert. That said, we are 
going to try to add one rehearsal for the group piece. I'll be sending you a copy of the 
score and the rehearsal tracks after I complete this email. That extra date won't be for 
more than 2 hours. The expectation is going to be that HGMC members get the score 
and rehearse their parts so that we are ready to go for the group rehearsal. Hopefully, 
I'll hear back from folks by the end of the week on the extra date. 
 
2. I've also asked for their set list so that we can start putting the program together. 
Again, that should all be gathered by the end of the week. 
 
3. HGMC will perform Sacred Places of the Heart, All the Whiskey, and Nigra Sum 
 


